
 
 

February 28, 2005 
 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Cleveland County Budget Board was called to order 
this 28th day of February, 2005, in the conference room of the Cleveland County Fairgrounds, 
605 E. Robinson, Norman, Oklahoma, by Chairman George Skinner.  Roll was called by 
Dorinda Harvey, County Clerk/Secretary and those present were: 
 
George Skinner, Chairman 
Denise Heavner, Vice-Chairman 
Dorinda Harvey, Secretary 
F. DeWayne Beggs, Member 
Saundra DeSelms, Member 
Bill Graves, Member 
Rhonda Hall, Member 
Leroy Krohmer, Member 
 
Others present were: Christine Brannon, Tammy Howard, Terran Manning, and Donna 
Roberts. 
 
After the reading of the minutes of the regular meeting of February 14, 2005, and there being 
no additions or corrections, Bill Graves moved that the minutes be approved.  Denise 
Heavner seconded the motion. 
The vote was:  George Skinner, yes; Denise Heavner, yes; Dorinda Harvey, yes; F. DeWayne 
Beggs, yes; Saundra DeSelms, abstain; Bill Graves, yes; Rhonda Hall, abstain, Leroy 
Krohmer, yes. 
Motion carried. 
 
Dorinda Harvey, County Clerk, inquired if a decision had been made as to the County 
Offices remaining at the Fairgrounds and the Courts moving into the newly remodeled 
County Office Building while the Court Building is undergoing renovation. 
George Skinner stated that no decision had been made and that there was going to be another 
meeting at 9:30 A.M. next Tuesday. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Dorinda Harvey moved that the 
meeting be adjourned.  Leroy Krohmer seconded the motion. 
The vote was:  George Skinner, yes; Denise Heavner, yes; Dorinda Harvey, yes; F. DeWayne 
Beggs, yes; Saundra DeSelms, yes; Bill Graves, yes; Rhonda Hall, yes; Leroy Krohmer, yes. 
Motion carried. 


